
April 23, 2020 

 

 

All Students, Staff, and Faculty Members 

 

 

Head, Crisis Response Headquarters 

 President, Kagawa University 

Yoshiyuki Kakehi 

 

 

 

Temporary university closure to reduce the risk of spreading COVID-19 

 

The governor of Kagawa Prefecture has requested all universities in the prefecture 

to close based on the Act on Special Measures for COVID-19. 

As such, Kagawa University (with the exception of the Faculty of Medicine and the 

University Hospital) will be temporarily closed from April 25 to May 6. 

During this period, we ask everyone to avoid going outside unless absolutely 

necessary, and strictly refrain from going back to your home prefectures, sightseeing, 

or travelling across prefectures. We ask for your understanding and awareness that 

these measures are for the safety of yourselves and those around you, and act 

accordingly. 

 

Remarks: Please refer to the policies listed in the Guidelines for Novel Coronavirus 

Disease Control (Updates Version 9) https://www.kagawa-u.ac.jp/24719/  

for details and other matters.  

 


